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About file - Virginia is far too dependent on the federal government to pay for Medicaid patient care, 
and that situation would vastly expand under Obamacare! With $17,000,000,000,000 National Debt, 
there is scant confidence that Virginia will continue to be paid in the future for its Medicaid expenses! 
There is already waste, fraud, and abuse in the system. I vote NO! to any medicaid expansion
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